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Senior Scholars Program: Building Connections with 
the Department of Health Policy 
__________________________________________ 
 
The Department of Health Policy at Jefferson Medical College is pleased to announce 
the launching of its Senior Scholars program.  Created as an alternative to traditional 
faculty affiliations (i.e., adjunct or secondary status), the Senior Scholars program 
provides the opportunity for individuals to benefit from an association with the 
Department while contributing meaningfully to current Department research, 
mentoring, teaching, funding, and/or publication activities. Professionals from 
government, industry, business, marketing, academia, and medicine are encouraged 
to apply. For further information, visit the Department website at 
www.jefferson.edu/dhp, or call 215-955-6969. 
 
The Department of Health Policy welcomes the recent appointments of the following 
Senior Scholars: 
 

Robert M. Sigmond, MA 
Inaugural Senior Scholar 

 
Michael R. Toscani, PharmD 

President 
Clinical Solutions, Inc. 

 
Robert A. Freeman, PhD 

Executive Director, Public Policy 
AstraZeneca Pharmaceuticals 

 


